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BOARD MEETING SUMMARY 

March 4, 2021 
                                                                    
The Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama met Thursday, March 4, 2021, via videoconference. All 
members were in attendance, as were selected staff members. 
 
The meeting came to order at 6:02 P.M. The Board then took the following actions: discussed the character 
or professional competence of a member of the public in executive session; extended its acceptance of 
manikin-based clinical licensing exams to December 31, 2022; rescinded a Board Opinion governing 
Continuing Education, which opinion had slowly grown obsolete; requested that the clinical licensing 
exam for graduates of the Alabama Dental Hygiene Program be conducted on manikins through 2022; 
determined to offer the ADHP Instructor Certification course at the Gulf Coast Dental Conference, if 
that conference is held as scheduled; and appointed Kay Alexander to observe an upcoming accreditation 
visit at Calhoun Community College in Decatur. 
 
The Board then considered various license and permit applications, and made decisions as to various 
disciplinary actions. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:09 P.M. 
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